Dear Executive Board,

Re. item 4g Festival Gardens (R&T/72).

Cc. Peter and Elaine Allen (ward councillors) for information; Planning;

My apologies for the last minute nature of this email but I object very strongly to the report on the Garden Festival site and hope that the Executive Board will send the report back. I read the report thoroughly last weekend and while it is of itself a well written and logical paper it is inherently flawed as the entire logic of this report is predicated on support for the development proposed by Langtree McLean. I am completely opposed to the development put forward by Langtree McLean.

This is a brownfield site which has always been scheduled for some redevelopment as well as restoring large parts of the gardens. The Langtree McLean proposal will put entirely flats on this site which will be a criminal waste of the most important development site for housing that there currently is in the city and will set back Liverpool's regeneration by ten years because it will lead to a further excess of flats and remove the key opportunity to meet some of the huge unmet demand for large family houses which people can move to when they want to start families or move out of city centre flats and smaller terraced properties. My reasoning is set out in detail in the attached paper.

Peter and Elaine, I don't usually interfere in other people's wards and certainly not on controversial issues but this is so important to he city's regeneration it is an issue I have to take up.

Dear Mike / Mr. Clark;

Please accept the attached paper as an objection to planning application 06O/3442:

Former Liverpool Garden Festival Site, Riverside Drive, Liverpool 17

To erect mixed use development comprising 1374 dwellings (1308 apartments and 66 townhouses)

By Langtree McLean Ltd

for the reasons set out in the attached paper.

Yours sincerely,

Kiron Reid.

Councillor Kiron Reid

Assistant Executive Member - Special Initiatives

Anfield ward (Liberal Democrat)

